
FAQ n.19034

FAQs:
OJT (On the Job Training) for a Part-66 licence, Part-66, Continuing Airworthiness,
Regulations

Question:
Tasks listed in Appendix II of Part-66 for an OJT are not suited to large
aircraft. Shall we select the OJT tasks only from this list?

Answer:
Not only, because it is required that:

the tasks for an OJT must be representative of the aircraft: this means that the
tasks listed in Appendix II which are representative of the aircraft or another
model in the type rating should be kept and those not representative be
disregarded,
some tasks should be selected from each paragraph of the Appendix II list: this
means that it is not necessary to perform exactly 50% in each ATA chapter,
new tasks more representative of the type of aircraft may be added by the
maintenance organisation,
the OJT tasks should be selected because of their frequency, safety, novelty:
tasks selected among those frequently carried out by the organisation on this
type or more related to safety should be deleted.

Note: See AMC to Section 6 of Appendix III to Part-66 point 4 and 5
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